



25 March 2015

SECRETARIAT OFFICE OF THE COMMISSIONER

2015-16 Budget Estimates
Education and Employment Committee
2 June 2015
Document number: 8
Tabled by: Sanutar the Hon. Doug Connern

Mr Michael O'Connor National Secretary CFMEU – National Office 148-152 Miller Street WEST MELBOURNE VIC 3003

Dear Mr O'Connor,

I refer to your correspondence to the NSW Commissioner of Police, dated 24 March 2015, regarding allegations of threats of sexual assault. I acknowledge receipt of this correspondence under reference number D/2015/165379.

This matter has been referred to the relevant command within the NSW Police Force for appropriate attention.

On behalf of the Office of the Commissioner, I would like to thank you for bringing this matter to the attention of the NSW Police Force.

Yours sincerely

S Wooster

Manager, Secretariat

Office of the Commissioner of Police

SW: D/2015/165379



